
Daniel Martinson 
 

WA State Dept of Ecology, Kristen Forkeutis, John Rapp, 
This comment pertains to the "in water" portion of the cleanup. 
Hello, I was employed by Maritime Contractors Inc. at the shipyard site from 1988 until MCI sold
in 1998. I worked mostly on the water as a crane operator and boat operator. 
There were six anchors that held the large concrete drydock in place. If they are still there, the
chains may be covered with silt. If these anchors will be removed, there is one that has significant
historical value and can not be mixed with the others. The reason is for the preservation of history. 
If these anchors will be left on the bottom, and divers will be used to scan the sea floor, I would
very much appreciate confirmation that this anchor is still there. 
The drydock went to Hawaii in 2019 or 2020. 
I have the whole story on this anchor, and its current location coordinates. 
Thank You, I hope to hear from you when the "in Water" portion begins. 
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